
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date:   01 November 2020  Reference: Department of Transportation 

(HD 262/20) 
                  

Subject   : NAVPHIL.INFORMATION    No. of Pages:   1                                                                               
  

 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 143/20 – PHILIPPINE ARCHIPELAGO – PORT PROTOCOLS 
 

A “NO SAIL POLICY” IS BEING ENFORCED FOR ALL TYPES OF SHIPS, 
INCLUDING FISHING VESSELS, IN THE AREAS WHERE TROPICAL CYCLONE 
WIND SIGNALS (TWCS) ARE RAISED DUE TO TYPHOON ROLLY 
(INTERNATIONAL NAME: GONI).  

 
ALL SHIPS/WATERCRAFTS ARE ADVISED TO MONITOR THE ADVISORIES 

OF THE PHILIPPINE WEATHER AGENCY PAGASA FOR THE UPDATED LIST OF 
AREAS UNDER TWCS. 
 
 
 
 

         Commander ANTONIO G VALENZUELA JR 

                  Officer-in-Charge, Hydrography Branch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please e-mail maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 

 

Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

NATIONAL MAPPING AND RESOURCE INFORMATION AUTHORITY 
www.namria.gov.ph 

 


